
Follow-Up on Your Remote Meter Reading 

Installation 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are following up regarding the recent installation of 

your remote meter reading system on [Installation Date]. 

We appreciate your cooperation during the installation process and would like to ensure that 

everything is functioning smoothly. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

operation of the new system, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Additionally, we encourage you to monitor the readings and report any discrepancies to our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for your trust in us. We look forward to continuing to serve your utility needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


